BALLYDONOGHUE PARISH NEWSLETTER  
For the week beginning 15th of September 2024  
Priest on duty Sunday September 15th:    Fr. Anthony O’Sullivan 087 - 2461749

SUNDAY, September 15th Today’s Mass is being offered for:
· Bob & Bridie Behan, Ballyegan whose anniversaries occur at this time

SUNDAY, September 22nd Mass at 11.00 a.m. will be offered for:

· Johnie & Annie Bambury and their son Derek Bambury, Ballydonoghue

· Christy Lynch, Lacca, Lisselton whose 20th anniversary occurs at this time.

· Sean Fitzgerald, Upper Dirrha West, Listowel whose 1st anniversary occurs at this time

SUNDAY COLLECTION:   Last Sunday’s Collection amounted to €455.00.  We thank you for your generosity and we thank those who took up the collection.

DIOCESAN COLLECTION:  Last week’s collection for Diocesan Needs amounted to €275.00.

RECENTLY DECEASED:  
Please pray for the soul of Shirley Loftus, Lahesrough, Ballybunion who died recently and whose funeral took place here on Friday.  May she rest in peace.
BALLYBUNION BLOOD DONATION CLINIC:  
This year, the challenge is even greater as hospitals across Ireland are requiring 6% more blood than this time last year. To meet this increased demand they need another 15,000 new blood donors to come forward and give blood this year.

 In response to this critical need, the Irish Blood transfusion Service has prioritized an important blood donation clinic at:  Ballybunion Community Centre on Thursday 12th September from 4.50pm to 8.10pm.  

New Donors are welcome. Appointments may be made by phoning 1800 222 111.

SIAMSA TÍRE:   

This autumn, Siamsa Tíre re-launches its Choir - Cór Siamsa Tíre and invites all who enjoy singing and interested in improving their health and wellbeing to join its developing choir. Its information evening and informal rehearsal with Chorus Mistress Martina Ryan Murphy is on Monday 23rd September from 7-9pm at Siamsa Tíre Theatre.  Rehearsals will be on Mondays throughout the year and the choir will work on a combination of Irish composed traditional and contemporary songs in Irish and English which will be performed at community and choral events locally and nationally.   

Please call 066-7123055 if you have any queries or alternatively we hope to see as many as possible on 23rd.  

PARISH OFFICE:   We wish to apologise as our office phone is out of order at the moment.  If you have any queries please email the office at ballydonoghue@dioceseofkerry.ie or call to the office on Fridays between 09.15 -13.15. We will let you know as soon as the issue is resolved.
